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Public Input Meeting on Route 7 West Safety and Operational Study Rescheduled to 
Jan. 25 

The Loudoun County public input meeting on the Route 7 West Safety and Operational Study 
has been rescheduled from January 23 to Thursday, January 25, 6:30 – 8:00 p.m., at the Robey 
Meeting Room, Purcellville Library, 220 E Main St. in Purcellville. 

 Loudoun County is hosting a public input meeting to gain input from the community on the 
Route 7 West corridor. The study corridor is approximately 7 miles of Route 7 west from Route 690 
(Hillsboro Road) to the Clarke County line. The study will identify safety and traffic operational issues 
and present recommended solutions. At this meeting, the public will receive an overview of the study 
and participate in interactive activities to provide input concerning the safety and operational issues in 
the corridor. 

More information about the Route 7 West Safety and Operational Study, including a link to sign 
up for updates, is available at loudoun.gov/route7weststudy. 
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